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Cadwalader partner Christopher Horn was interviewed by IFLR for a recent article, “Changing US Banking
Regulations Keep Cadwalader Hire on Alert.”

The article noted that, in the past two years, Cadwalader has made five hires in its growing financial regulation
practice; the team has recently been advising clients on the Basel III Endgame and the U.S. Securities and Exchange
Commission’s recently adopted Rule 192, among other developments.

Speaking to IFLR about his move, Chris said: “I was drawn to Cadwalader’s involvement in cutting-edge transactional
and regulatory work, particularly on the banking side. The firm is a thought leader in the structured finance industry,
and I very much look forward to carrying on that tradition.”

Read it here.
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